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Diahhaue Directar = 62654 ee as es ee JOHN MAXWELL 

Wordtobe- 2 ee eee BERNARD NEWMAN 

Makeup Arist oe a eS eS PERC WESTMORE 

AMSIStOMEL DIEECCIOL oe OR i es BO OS os a ea ART LUEKER 

MBSIO [DN a ee ee MAX STEINER 

(Not For Publication) 

Libby (Ida Lupino), a shy mountain girl with a stammer in her speech, lives in constant 

fear and frustration with her parents in the rugged Big Sur mountains, south of Monterey 

in California. Hate and suspicion dominate the drab Saul Ranch and it is a wretched 

existence for all. Mother (Fay Bainter) has feigned illness for years and stays upstairs. 

Father (Henry Hull) vents his rage and hatred on the barren soil. Over this dilapidated 

farm hovers the Big Sur and the wild beauty of the coast. 

Close-by a road gang is pushing a new highway through the rocky country. Barker 

(Wayne Morris) supervises the shovel-gang and Barry (Dane Clark) a tough member 

of the outfit, is serving time for manslaughter. A fight ensues and Barry is tossed 

into a shed and scheduled to go back to the big house. However, a landslide occurs 

which releases him from the mountain prison and he flees into the dark woods. 

Romance blossoms when he meets Libby and the girl gets her speech back 

as the two fall in love. They plan to go to San Francisco and the girl returns 

to the farm to get food for the trip. The posse is out and a chase follows 

with Barry trying desperately to escape but he is shot down. Libby catches { 

up with him in their hidden valley retreat and he dies in her arms. The 

Sauls then strive for more respectability, mother fixes the house over, ¢ 

father is about to open a filling-station, and Libby plans to go to school. 

She is still somewhat friendly to Barker but in her imagination she 

always sees fiery Barry. 

Running Time: 104 Minutes 

Country of Origin U.S.A. Copyright 1947 Warner Bros. Pictures Distributing Corporation 



PUBLICITY 
(Advance General Feature) 

Three Stars, Lupino, Clark, Morris 
Teamed In Warners’ ‘Deep Valley’ 
Warner Bros. has assembled 

one of its strongest casts for 
“Deep Valley” which opens on 

Friday at the Strand Theatre. 
Sharing stellar honors are Ida 
Lupino, Dane Clark and Wayne 
Morris, with Fay Bainter and 
Henry Hull in featured assign- 
ments. While it is a compara- 
tively small cast, each perform- 
er has a heavy assignment to 

fill. 
Setting for this rugged story 

is in the mountain country near 

Monterey in California. The 
Saul family is dominated by 
hate and suspicion. The mother 
feigns illness and stays in her 

room, the father vents his hate 
out on the struggling farm, and 
the daughter Libby (Miss Lu- 
pino) has a stammer in her 
speech brought on by living in 
such a strained atmosphere. 

Nearby the Saul ranch, a new 
coastal highway is being pushed 
through the rocky country. Jeff 
Barker (Morris) is the super- 

visor in charge, and Barry Bur- 
nett (Clark) is one of the con- 
victs on the road gang. The dra- 
matic story moves briskly as 
these three are thrown together 
in a series of tense scenes. Lib- 
by rebuffs Barker when he tries 
to make love to her, and Barry’s 

temper rises again and he is 
tossed back into prison. 

As the drama unfolds the 
rugged elements of the moun- 
tains are introduced. One of the 
more spectacular moments is a 
landslide which engulfs’ the 
countryside and releases an en- 
tire new flood of incidents in the 
stark drama. 

Miss Lupino long established 
as one of the finest emotional 
actresses on the screen reaches 
new heights here as the re- 
pressed Libby. Clark, known for 
his virile performances in the 
past, strikes new fields in this 
film as the fiery-tempered Barry. 

(Advance Reader) 

‘DEEP VALLEY’ 
OPENS FRIDAY 
Three stars—Ida Lupino, Dane 

Clark and Wayne Morris share 

stellar honors in Warner Bros.’ 

fast-moving outdoor drama, 

“Deep Valley” which opens Fri- 

day at the Strand theatre. In 

featured assignments are Fay 

Bainter and Henry Hull, mak- 

ing this cast one of the most im- 

pressive array of stars coming 

out of Hollywood in months. 

Jean Negulesco directed the 

story which is laid in the woods 

south of Monterey in California. 

Miss Lupino’s role is one of 
her most difficult. She is cast as 
a mountain girl with a stammer 
in her speech. Only through the 
dramatic motivation of the story 
is she finally able to talk dis- 
tinectly and without fear. For 
her home is dominated by hate 

and suspicion. 
The action and excitement 

mounts as the rugged elements 

of mountain country are intro- 

duced. Heavy rains, a landslide 
and a dramatic chase add to the 
exciting pitch of events. The 
screen play was written by 
Stephen Morehouse Avery and 
Salka Viertel from the novel by 
Dan Totheroh. This important 
Warner Bros. offering, which 
combines love interest with 
stark drama, was produced by 
Henry Blanke. 

Still No. 669-522 

IDA LUPINO AND DANE CLARK in a tender moment from Warner 

Bros.’ action-packed drama of the Big Sur Country in California, com” 
ing to the Strand on Friday, with Wayne Morris sharing stellar honors. 

MAT 2A 

(Prepared Review) 

‘Deep Valley’ Combines Thrilling 
Love, Stark Drama In 

Stark drama set against the 
rugged Big Sur mountains in 
California’s Monterey area is 
vividly depicted in Warner 
Bros.’ latest dramatic offering, 
“Deep Valley” starring Ida Lu- 
pino, Dane Clark and Wayne 

Morris, which opened last night 
at the Strand theatre. It is a 
deeply moving drama which is 
unfolded with a _ spectacular 
landslide and other brilliantly 
executed scenic flashes highlight- 
ing the stirring action. 

The entire atmosphere of the 
Saul family is pervaded over 
with marked frustration. Hate 
and suspicion dominate the 
group and the most unhappy of 

all is Libby (Miss Lupino) as a 
shy mountain girl who is af- 
flicted with a stammer in her 

speech. This accomplished ac- 
tress last seen in “The Man [ 
Love” again demonstrates her 
versatility here in giving one of 

her sharpest portrayals. 

Love interest is introduced in 

the character of Barry, played 
by Dane Clark. Last seen in 
“That Way With Women,” this 
young actor invests his part 
with a hardened finish which is 
arresting. Wayne Morris, now 
out. of Navy uniform, plays 
Barker, the road supervisor dis- 

playing a maturity and finish 
svhich commands interest. 

Besides the trio of stellar 
draws, Fay Bainter and Henry 
Hull are assigned to important 
supporting roles. Miss Bainter 

delivers another sterling per- 
formance in her portrayal of 
the drab mother role. Henry 
Hull who made stage history 
with his Jeeter Lester role in 
“Tobacco Road,” is the surly 
father here who vents his anger 
and hate on the dry soil. 

Jean Negulesco’s direction is 

keen and keenly paced. He has 
displayed a master’s hand in 
showing the contrasting moods 
of the story against the pano- 
ramic ruggedness of the Big 

Vivid Style 
Sur. Able assistance is also giv- 
en by Ted McCord, A.S.C. in 
charge of photography. The 
screenplay by Salka Viertel and 
Stephen Morehouse Avery is 
adapted from a novel by Dan 
Totheroh. Henry Blanke pro- 
duced for Warner Bros. 

Put this action-packed drama 
high on your list of ‘musts.’ 

(Opening Day Reader) 

‘Deep Valley’ Opens 

“Deep Valley” a Warner Bros. 
film which stars Ida Lupino, 
Dane Clark and Wayne Morris 
opens today at the Strand thea- 
tre. Included in the supporting 
cast are Fay Bainter and Henry 
Hull. Jean Negulesco directed 
the rugged drama from the 
novel by Dan Totheroh. ‘Deep 
Valley” was produced by Henry 
Blanke for Warner Bros. 

Morris, who is making his first 
appearance here since leaving 
the Navy, is seen as Barker the 
supervisor, and he emerges as 
a very fine dramatic actor. Fay 
Bainter as the frustrated Mrs. 
Saul and Hull as the father 
complete the main cast. 

Jean Negulesco’s direction is 
handled with deep feeling. Cam- 
era work by Ted McCord, A.S.C. 
is of the highest calibre. “Deep 
Valley” was written by Salka 
Viertel and Stephen Morehouse 
Avery from the novel of Dan 
Totheroh, and produced by Hen- 
ry Blanke. This is entertain- 
ment-plus from Warner Bros. 

(Advance Reader) 

WAYNE MORRIS 
BACK IN FILMS 

In Warner Bros.’ “Deep Val- 
ley” coming to the Strand on 
Friday Wayne Morris makes 
his return to the screen after a 
long absence. His last pre-war 
film was “The. Smiling Ghost” 
made in 1940. In the spring of 
1941 he joined the Naval Reserve 
and was soon called to active 

duty. 
He served on the Los Angeles 

Aviation Cadet Selection Board 
for one year and was then trans- 

ferred to Pensacola where he 
won his Navy wings. Following 
several months duty as an in- 
structor Morris joined the fam- 
ous Fighting 15 Navy Hellcat 
squadron. For his service while 
based on the carrier Essex, he 
was awarded four distinguished 
Flying Crosses, two Air Medals 
and the Navy Citation. 

He was released from active 
duty with the rank of lieutenant 

commander and _ immediately 
was assigned as commanding of- 
ficer of Navy Reserve Fighting 
Squadron 63, baséd at Los An- 
geles. 

In “Deep River”, Morris 
shares stellar honors with Ida 
Lupino and Dane Clark. Fay 
Bainter and Henry Hull are fea- 

tured in the supporting cast. 
Jean Negulesco directed. 

(Advance Reader) 

Lupino, Clark, Morris 

All In ‘Deep Valley’ 
Ida Lupino, Dane Clark and 

Wayne Morris share stellar 
honors in Warner Bros.’ rugged 
outdoor drama, “Deep Valley,” 
which opens Friday at the 
Strand. Supporting the trio are 
Fay Bainter and Henry Hull, 
making the film one of the 
strongest cast pictures of the 
year. 

Based on a Dan Totheroh nov- 
el “Deep Valley” was directed 
by Jean Negulesco. 

(Advance Reader) 

17 Eggs For One Scene 

Henry Hull topped his turnip- 
eating record of “Tobacco Road” 
by consuming 17 eggs in one day 
for a scene in Warner Bros.’ 
“Deep Valley’ which opens at 

the Strand on Friday. 
Ida Lupino who co-stars with 

Dane Clark and Wayne Morris 
in this action-packed drama, 
predicted he’d find an omelet 
dinner at home. Hull played 
safe, bought a steak en route, 



PUBLICITY 
(Wayne Morris Feature) 

Reconversion Is Snap 
Wayne Morris States 

’ “It’s easy,” says Wayne Mor- 
ris, who co-stars with Ida Lu- 
pino and Dane Clark in Warner 
Bros.’ “Deep Valley,” which 

opens at the Strand Theatre 

Still No. WM-113 

WAYNE MORRIS, now out of 

Navy uniform, plays the role of 

road supervisor in Warner Bros.’ 

rugged drama of the California 

mountainside, ‘Deep  Valley’’, 

opening Friday at the Strand, 
with Ida Lupino and Dane Clark 
also starred. 

MAT 1G 

on Friday, October 10. 
Reconversion is what he meant 

—personal reconversion, the kind 
that returned servicemen are 
experiencing all over the world. 

Almost a year out of the 
Navy, the actor has had time to 
meet and evaluate the problems 

of the veteran. 
“People talk too much about 

readjustment,” he says. “It 
makes a man conscious of a thing 

that is better ignored.” 
Upon his release from active 

duty, the Navy flier made an 
agreement with his wife that 
they would pick up where they 
left off as though there had 
never been the intervening war 

years. “It’s no problem at all,” 
he says. “I’m the same guy I 
was four years ago, maybe mel- 

lowed a little bit by some pretty 

exciting doing's.” 
Morris says he has no pa- 

tience with veterans who are 
making an issue of readjustment 
and using it as an excuse for 
erratic behavior. “It isn’t always 

their fault,” he submits: “It’s 
often the fault of their families 
and friends who nag them into 
readjustment jitters by remind- 
ing them that they are being re- 
converted. So the veteran gets 
to thinking about it and worry- 
ing about it, and the first thing 
you know, he’s wn-reconverting; 

and then his friends say, ‘See 
... 1 told you so... it isn’t 
easy for these boys...” 

Moreover, Morris says, he 
didn’t find life in the United 
States changed. “Now it’s post- 
war instead of pre-war. What’s 
the difference? Maybe prices 
are higher, houses are hard to 
get, and so are steaks. But those 
are surface matters. 

(Current Theatre Story) 

‘Deep Valley’ Rugged 

Love-Drama At Strand 
California’s Big Sur country, 

south of Monterey provides the 
background for Warner Bros.’ 
newest dramatic offering, “Deep 
Valley” starring Ida Lupino, 
Dane Clark and Wayne Morris, 
which is currently on view at 

Still No. 669-521 

READY TO SHOOT it out. Dane 
Clark, plays an escaped convict 

in Warner Bros.’ exciting mount- 

tain drama, “‘Deep Valley’, now 

playing at the Strand Theatre. 

MAT 1H 

the Strand theatre. It is a rug- 
ged locale which is depicted, 
emphasizing the stark drama of 
the wretched Saul household. 

Hate and suspicion dominate 
the dilapidated farm. The moth- 
er (Fay Bainter) feigns illness 
for years and stays upstairs, 
and the father (Henry Hull) 
vents his anger out on the land. 
The daughter Libby (Miss Lu- 
pino) is so timid and repressed 
that she cannot talk distinctly. 
Only when love moves into the 
drama is she able to lose her 
stammer and relax. 

Into this frustrated atmos- 
phere comes a road gang which 
is pushing a new coastal high- 
way through the rocky country- 
side. Jeff (Morris) is the su- 
pervisor in charge and he tries 
to make love to Libby. Burnett 
(Clark) has a violent temper 
and is serving time because of 
this fiery characteristic in his 
nature. As the drama progresses 
this group of assorted individ- 
uals is thrown together in a 

series of dramatic events which 
pulsate with love and violence. 

All of the rugged elements of 
the Big Sur are introduced in 
the fast-moving action. A land- 
slide is one of the spectacular 
moments in the story, and heavy 
rainstorms convey mood and at- 
mosphere to the colorful drama. 
Jean Negulesco’s direction 
makes fine use of the distinctive 
characteristics of the country, 
and Ted MCord, A.S.C. in 
charge of photography has cap- 
tured many scenes of unusual 
striking quality. 

“Deep Valley” is from a 
screenplay by Salka Viertel and 

Stephen Morehouse Avery, 
adapted from a novel by Dan 
Totheroh well-known writer. 

(Ida Lupino Feature) 

Ida Lupino Confesses, 
She Sings in Bath-tub 

Ida Lupino, who co-stars with 
Dane Clark and Wayne Morris 
in Warner Bros.’ “Deep Valley,” 
currently at the Strand Thea- 
tre, is a bath-tub singer at home. 

She is also, she admits, some- 
times a bath-tub lyricist, mak- 
ing up rhymes to accompany the 

Still No. IL-600 

IDA LUPINO, brilliant young 
dramatic actress, who essays the 

difficult role of a shy mountain 
girl in Warner Bros.’ “Deep 
Valley”, now at the Strand, with 
Dane Clark and Wayne Morris 
sharing honors. 

MAT IF 

(Henry Hull Reader) 

Henry Hull 

Featured In 

Strand Hit 
Marriage and career do not 

mix successfully, declares Henry 
Hull, noted character actor who 
appears with Ida Lupino, Dane 
Clark and Wayne Morris in 
Warner Bros.’ “Deep Valley,” 
currently at the Strand theatre. 

“A woman can’t be both ac- 
tress and mother,” says Hull, 

who has appeared in many of 
Broadway’s most famous plays 
and Hollywood’s best films. “The 
family suffers; it’s bound to.” 

Hull married an actress him- 

self 30 years ago. Today she’s 
still his wife and he has two 
sons and a daughter. So he 
speaks as an expert. 

“My wife and I were both on 
the stage when we married,” 
Hull recalls. “She decided then 
that raising kids was a bigger 
and more important career than 
the theatre. We both found out 
that she was right.” 

Hull, who plays Ida Lupino’s 
father in “Deep Valley,” feels 
that unless a couple plans on 
being another Lunt and Fon- 
taine they can’t bank on raising 
a brood properly. 

“When a baby wants its moth- 

er it wants her now,” Hull says. 
“Not tonight when she _ gets 
home from rehearsals. A baby 
forgets who its mother is if she 
simply fills in the vacancies be- 
tween nurses.” 

To take care of his own fami- 
ly needs on both sides of the 
country, Hull maintains homes 
in Connecticut and Hollywood. 
In New York he puts up at a 
Hotel or apartment—with his 
family close by. 

tunes she hums to herself for 
later recording on paper. 

Ida does not own—nor use— 
a “pen that writes” under water 
for this purpose. In fact, she 
prefers a pencil for all writing 
because she invariably gets ink 
on her fingers and clothes when 
she tries to use any sort of an 
ink pen. 

As one consequence of Ida’s 
habit of singing in the bath tub, 
her house is seldom a quiet 

place. Neither is it ever a dark 
or poorly lighted one. Ida is ex- 
travagant with electricity, keeps 
many lights burning all the time 
and can sleep as well with light 
as without it. 

Music and the writing, com- 
posing and singing of it, is only 
one of several hobbies the star 
of “Deep Valley” professes to 
follow. 

She collects guns and fishing 
tackle, makes a habit of never 

returning a library book on 
time, is self described “camera- 
fiend” and once won a prize for 
an oil painting. She loves life 
and hopes to live to a ripe old 
age. 
The only time she ever slapped 

a man, she says, he slapped her 
first. Further than that she re- 
fuses to talk. Ida stays up to all 
hours of the night when not 
working in a picture and sleeps 
all morning. And she takes off 
her shoes at every opportunity 
—not just when she is prepar- 
ing to burst into song in her 
bath tub. 

Considering the fact that Miss 
Lupino played a girl with stam- 
mering speech for several long 
months during the filming of 
“Deep Valley”, giving vent to 
musical expression at home be- 
comes easily understandable. 

(Fay Bainter Reader) 

Fay Bainter 

Plays Ma In 

‘Deep Valley 
That popular actress, Fay 

Bainter is a featured member of 
the cast of Warner Bros.’ “Deep 
Valley” which stars Ida Lupino, 
Dane Clarke and Wayne Morris, 
cpening on Friday at the Strand 
theatre. Miss Bainter portrays 
Elly Saul, wife and mother in 
the wretched Saul household 
which figures prominently in 

the motivation of this drama. 
In the film, she has not spoken 

to her husband nor seen him for 
seven years following a violent 
argument. She is bedded with 
imaginary ills until her daught- 
er Libby (Miss Lupino) leaves 
her home abruptly which forces 
the mother to get up and once 
more face her husband. 

Miss Bainter returned from 
retirement several years ago to 
win an Academy Award for her 

role in “Jezebel.” Since that 
time she has been one of Holly- 
wood’s most active free-lance 
actresses. Her role in “Deep 
Valley” is a drab one, but it be- 
comes a standout performance 
in the hands of this accomplished 
performer. 

Jean Negulesco directed 
“Deep Valley” which was writ- 
ten for the screen by Salka 
Viertel and Stephen Morehouse 
Avery, from the novel of the 
same name by Dan Totheroh. 

Henry Blanke produced this 
action-packed drama, with Ted 
McCord, A.S.C. responsible for 
the photography. Max Parker 
and Frank Durlauf handled the 
art direction which strikes a 
new high for spectacular scenic 
effects on outdoor films. 



(Ida Lupino Feature) 

Ida Lupino Glamorous 
Even In Dungarees 

Just as she thought she was 
about to become a glamor girl, 
Ida Lupino discovered that she 

wasn’t. 
“Tt wasn’t much of a shock,” 

she sighs. “I guess I’m not the 
type.’”’ Miss Lupino is co-starred 
with Dane Clark and Wayne 
Morris in Warner Bros.’ ‘Deep 
Valley”, which opens at the 
Strand Friday. 

Her fling at the glitter set 
came a few months ago when 

she played the role of a night 
club singer in “The Man I 

Love.” 
“Those slinky, sexy evening 

gowns—and that jewelry!’ She 
sighs again. “And all of it terri- 
bly, terribly gold!” During the 
filming of ‘Deep Valley,” she 
looked at herself in a mirror, 
casual-like. A small shudder 
passed up her pretty little back. 
“Now look at me!” 
Miss Lupino’s slim legs and 

hips were encased in dungarees 
—dirty, plain old dungarees. 
“The kind sailors swab decks 
in...” she said. Her work shirt 
was becoming enough, but hard- 
ly smart. She was hoseless — 
‘not even bobby sox’”—and her 
Cinderella feet were floating in 
over-sized shoes “that even Bull 
Montana wouldn’t have been 
caught dead in!” 

The un-glamorous Miss Lupi- 

no pushed some wispy hair out 
of her eyes, and sighed for the 
third time: “And all for art’s 
SAKC tate. 

Ida is playing a mountain 
miss, name of Libby, in “Deep 

Valley,’ and despite her bitter 
complaints about her wardrobe 
—or lack therof—she is secretly 

delighted with the role. 
It’s a fact, though, that aside 

from “The Man I Love,” Ida’s 
sparkle pictures have been few. 
In “The Hard Way” four years 
ago, she did an ermine-and-mink 
trick for the last few reels, and 
in a recent comedy, “Pillow to 
Post,” she wasn’t exactly dowdy. 
But mostly, Ida has been an 
under - dressed, over - emotional 
actress, as she was, for instance, 
in “Ladies in Retirement” or in 
the unreleased “Escape Me 
Never,” wherein her. most im- 

portant item of wardrobe is a 
pair of shorts. 

She never thought, however, 
she would come to the dungaree 
stage. “For three-fourths of this 
picture, I wear dungarees and 
a work shirt,” she said. 

“Then I dress up. I put on my 
party clothes. A plain cotton 
dress, too short and too tight.” 

For the fourth time she 
sighed. “They tell me it cost 
$.68.” But even in dungarees 
Ida Lupino is a glamorous miss. 

Author-Actor Turns 

Sheriff in New Hit 
Willard Robertson, author- 

actor plays the role of the sheriff 
in Warner Bros.’ action-packed 
“Deep Valley” which comes to 
the Strand starting Friday. 
During the filming of this out- 
door drama in the Big Sur 
country near Monterey in Cali- 
fornia, he started work on a 
new novel. He supports Ida Lu- 
pino, Dane Clark and Wayne 
Morris in the production which 
was directed by Jean Negulesco. 

Still No. DC-157 

Ida Lupino Handy 

With the Skillet 
During the filming of Warner 

Bros.’ “Deep Valley” which 
stars Ida Lupino, Dane Clark 
and Wayne Morris, coming Fri- 
day to the Strand, the actress 
was kept busy cooking in be- 
tween shots. Miss Lupino has an 
electric grill which she keeps in 
her dressing room, and she is 
adept at boiling eggs, brewing 
tea and coffee, and is expert at 
making special Swedish pan- 
cakes. 

<O 

DANE CLARK portrays the role of a hunted convict in “Deep Valley”’’> 
Warner Bros.’ exciting mountain romance due Friday at the Strand, 

with Ida Lupino and Wayne Morris sharing stellar honors, 

MAT 2C 

PU BhuCcue 

Still No. IL-594 

IDA LUPINO plays the leading feminine role of Libby, a mountain 
waif in Warner Bros.’ rugged drama of the Big Sur country in Cali- 
fornia, “Deep Valley” opening Friday at the Strand, with Dane Clark 

and Wayne Morris opposite. 
MAT 2B 

(Dane Clark Feature) 

Fame Comes At Last, Star 

Dane Clark Remains Wary 
Dane Clark, starring in War- 

ner Bros.’ “Deep Valley,” cur- 
rently at the Strand, views his 
screen success with more un- 
certainty than enthusiasm. Havy- 
ing attained star status less than 

a year ago after seven bitter 
years in Hollywood, he still re- 
tains a wary suspicion of fame 
in general and his in particular. 

“A man can’t be too careful,” 
he carefully observes. “I’m only 

being foresighted.” 
In looking to the future, 

Clark who co-stars with Ida 
Lupino and Wayne Morris, is 
not only making the proper 
economic gestures, but he is also 
trying to do the right things 
professionally. He works indus- 
triously on his roles, he takes 
his fan clubs seriously, and he 
lives a quiet, unglamorous pri- 

vate life. 
Clark’s cautious attitude is 

frequently mistaken for hostil- 
ity. “I may be tactless some- 
times,” he admits, “but I’m not 
antagonistic. Honest!” 

Four years ago he signed a 
contract with Warner Bros. and 
started a notable career as a 
featured player in “Action in 
the North Atlantic,” winding up 
his featured days with the 
standout part of a disgruntled 
artist in Bette Davis’ “A Stolen 
Life.” His fan mail became so 
whopping big and his smoulder- 
ing appeal began to strike so 

Artist Director 

Jean Negulesco, director of 
Warner Bros.’ action-packed 
drama, “Deep Valley” currently 
on view at the Strand is a paint- 
er as well as a ranking Holly- 

wood megaphoner. He has paint- 
ed a portrait in oil of Ida Lupi- 
no, one of the stars of the 
rugged outdoors drama, which 
hangs in her Beverly Hills home. 

He likes to paint heads. 

forcibly, that Warners starred 
him with Martha Vickers and 
Sydney Greenstreet in “That 

Way With Women.” 
Today he is Ida Lupino’s lead- 

ing man in “Deep Valley.” He 
showed a slight nervousness and 
constraint when starting the 
film with Miss Lupino. “It isn’t 
lack of confidence,” he explained 
to Director Jean Negulesco. 
“It’s just that a man is bound 
to be a little bit jittery when © 
he moves into the big-time cir- 

GuiteZ 
After a couple of weeks of 

shooting ,however, Clark relax- 
ed to the point where he ribbed 
Ida right back when she accused 
him of taking life too seriously. 

He attributes his caution to 
the days when he was strugg!- 
ing through prize-fights, radio 
shows, and minor stage roles to 
gain recognition. “When good 
things come the tough way,” he 
commented, ‘‘a guy is more like- 

ly to handle them with care 
when he gets them.” 

There’s one special phase of 
his acting career which he 
doesn’t treat with his custom- 
ary restraint. Ida Lupino, who 
ought to know, says Clark plays 
his love scenes ‘with terrific 
abandon!” 

Most of them are out-of-door 
scenes and bear down on cave- 
man tactics. He does not hold 
back here. 

‘Ider’ For Short 

Ida Lupino, scion of the long- 
est established theatrical family 
in England, and now appearing 
in Warner Bros.’ “Deep Valley” 
currently at the Strand, likes to 
be called ‘Ider’ or ‘Loopy’ or just 

‘Say’. The prop men use the 
first monicker of ‘Ider’, ward- 
robe women call her ‘Loopy’ and 
some of her most intimate 
friends just call out—‘say’. 

x 



PUBLICITY 
(Morris Reader) 

WAYNE MORRIS 
SHEDS BLUES 
FOR CIWIES 

“T don’t want to be a drama- 
tic star,” declares Wayne Mor- 
ris, who co-stars with Ida Lu- 
pino and Dane Clark in Warner 
Bros.’ “Deep Valley,” currently 
at the Strand Theatre. 

That stamps him as_ being 
unique in Hollywood. 

“T like to play big happy 
clunks,” he says. “I haven’t the 
slightest desire to be a great 

actor.” 
“It’s easier,” he asserts. “If 

I take parts like this one of an 
easy-going highway engineer in 
‘Deep Valley’ I don’t have to 
act at all. I just play myself.” 

Morris, who emerged from 
the war as Hollywood’s top ace 
with seven Jap planes to his 
Naval aviation record, has 
learned that life can be beauti- 
ful if you don’t get all steamed 
up constantly. 

“Out of 40 pilots in my Navy 
squadron 26 didn’t return,” 
Wayne explains. “After watch- 
ing that happen I decided that I 
wasn’t ever going to worry again 
if I got home.” 
Wayne isn’t worrying either. 

Now that he’s back in films, has 
a beautiful new home in the 
valley, his future looks promis- 
ing. 

“But even if I lost out tomor- 
row as an actor I think I could . 
get along,” he says. ‘Experi- 
ence has shown me that life is 
best when you take it in stride.” 

Highway Outfit 

Used In Filming 
For scenes showing the spec- 

tacular construction of a new 
highway which figures promin- 

ently in Warner Bros.’ newest 
action-packed film, “Deep Val- 
ley” coming to the Strand on 
Friday, the company traveled to 
the Palisades, a rugged section 
of coastal bluffs below Hermosa 
Beach and took along a con- 
struction unit in its entirety. 
This included bulldozers, pneu- 
matic hammers and dump 
trucks. A heat wave which oc- 
curred during filming spared 
makeup men the job of applying 
artificial perspiration to the 
working ‘convicts’ in the film. 

Ida Lupino, Dane Clark and 
Wayne Morris share stellar hon- 
ors in the stirring drama. Fay 
Bainter and Henry Hull are 
featured. 

Studio Concerned 
Warner Bros. studio execu- 

tives were startled by the news 
that actor Wayne Morris, star of 
“Deep Valley,” now at the 
Strand Theatre, volunteered to 
test the new seat-ejector in a 
Navy jet plane. 

Morris, who holds the rank of 
lieutenant-commander in the 
Naval Reserve and commands a 
squadron of reserve fighters at 
Los Alamitos, was eager to try 
the device that automatically 
expels a pilot from the airplane 
when he wants to jump. 

His studio convinced Morris 
that, although it had the great- 
est faith in the Navy gadget, it 
did want him to finish his first 
post-war picture role, in “Deep 
Valley,” in which he co-stars 

with Ida Lupino and Dane Clark. 

No Sale 

Wayne Morris was explaining 
to Ida Lupino on the set of War- 
ner Bros.’ “Deep Valley” which 
is now at the Strand, why he 
keeps his yellow 1935 jalopy in- 
stead of getting a newer shinier 
model. “I sank all my money in 
that car when I was trying to 
be an actor at the Pasadena 
Playhouse, and a reminder of 
leaner days is good for me.” 

‘DEEP VALLEY’ COLUMN 
Henry Hull who plays the surly father role in Warner 

Bros. stirring action-packed drama, “Deep Valley” coming 
to the Strand on Friday, has lectured at Northwestern, Yale, 
Harvard and Columbia universities. He is popularly remem- 
bered for his creation of Jeeter Lester in “Tobacco Road” 
which he played for an extended time on Broadway and the 
road. His film career is studded with hits like “Life Boat.” 
and “Objective Burma.” In “Deep Valley,” which stars Ida 
Lupino, Dane Clark and Wayne Morris, he shares support- 
ing honors with Fay Bainter. Jean Negulesco directed. 

Ida Lupino who had to cultivate a stammer for her role of the 

inhibited Libby Saul in “Deep Valley” found her off-stage speech 
was affected for weeks afterwards. This is one of her most difficult 

roles and displays her wide range of versatility as a top-flight dra- 

matic actress. 

Rain sequences in Warner Bros.’ “Deep Valley” drama 
required more than 7,000 gallons of water, which was piped 
on both the stage and outdoor sets. Huge fans were set up 
to whirl the falling water in front of the camera to duplicate 
a torrential California downpour. Special lightning ares 
were constructed to add ferocity to the storm. 

Although a variety of wardrobe was at a minimum during the 

making of “Deep Valley” which stars Ida Lupino, Dane Clark and 

Wayne Morris, a special watch was put on Clark’s garb. His prison 

shirt and trousers, worn continuously for more than three months, 

acquired such distinctive rips and smudges that they would have 
been very difficult to replace. Any loss of the garments—market 

value $3.50—would have costs thousands in delay. 

Jean Negulesco who directed Warner Bros.’ “Deep Val- 
ley” has directed more than 40 films for the same studio. 
First an outstanding shorts director, he has been responsible 
for such dramatic features as “Nobody Lives Forever” and 

“Humoresque.” 

Henry Blanke, producer of “Deep Valley’ has guided to the 
screen such hits as “Juarez,’”? ““The Sea Hawk,” “My Reputation,” 

“Roughly Speaking” and “Deception,” all under the Warner Bros.’ 
banner. 

Fay Bainter, who appears as the bedraggled Elly in War- 
ner Bros.’ stirring action-packed drama, ‘‘Deep Valley” open- 
ing Friday at the Strand, began her theatrical career at the 
age of 4. At 20 she went to Broadway and stayed for two 
decades as a top-star. She won an Academy Award for her 
supporting role in Warner Bros.’ “Jezebel”? and has remained 
active in films ever since. In “Deep Valley,” Miss Bainter 
shares supporting honors with Henry Hull. Ida Lupino, 
Dane Clark and Wayne Morris top the cast of this rugged 
drama. 

The fight between Dane Clark and Wayne Morris in “Deep Val- 

ley”? was supervised by Mushy Callahan, former world middleweight 

champ. Callahan also trained Morris for his famous “Kid Galahad” 
role, and is slated for similar assignments for other Warner stars. 

“Both boys were too realistic,”’ Mushy said, ““Dane was once a pro 
boxer himself and Wayne’s had plenty of training.” - 

Dane Clark does a complete turnaround in “Deep Valley” 
playing the role of a convict, which is quite different from 
the comedy part he essayed in “That Way With Women”, 
and the dramatic characters he played in “A Stolen Life” 
and “Pride of the Marines.” 

HALF-COLUMN WHO'S WHO 

MAT 1A MAT 1B. MAT 1C 
Ida Lupino Dane Clark Wayne Morris 

MAT IE MAT 1D 
Fay Bainter Henry Hull 

(Clark Reader) 

DANE CLARK 
NOT SO HARD 
AS IN FILMS 

Dane Clark is a young man 
who might easily fool you with 

his behavior. 
For Dane often speaks in a 

way that belies his background. 
He does it for the effect, because 
Dane has been a screen tough 
guy since he began his-rapid rise 
to stardom at Warner Bros. 

I never have been noted,” 
Clark says, “for my delicate tac- 
tics on the screen.” 

In “Deep Valley,” which opens 
at the Strand Theatre Friday, 
Dane remains in character by 
playing the role of an embittered 
convict who escapes from a road 
gang, finds love and dies rather 
than give it up. 

But away from the camera, 
the same Clark who co-stars with 
Ida Lupino and Wayne Morris 
in “Deep Valley,” is a different 
guy. He reads voraciously, at- 

tends the symphony and is an 
enthusiastically balletomane. 

“As a dilettante I am, to turn 
a phrase, very couth,” he says. 

Dane’s background has been 
an unusual mixture of mind and 
muscle. After graduation from 
high school, he played profes- 
sional baseball for two years, 
fought as a middleweght boxer 
for another year then turned his 

talents to college. Dane gradu- 
ated from St. John’s with a law 
degree. 
However, he became associated 

with a group of artists who 
worked by day and argued ethics 
and philosophy at night. After 
a stretch as a sculptor’s model 
he became interested in the 
stage, which eventually led to 
Hollywood. 

‘Deep Valley’ Set 

Age Realistically 
Max Parker, art director for 

Warner Bros.’ “Deep Valley’ 
currently on view at the Strand, 
was faced with the problem of 
creating sets to look as though 

they had been standing for 50 
years. The Saul ranch house 
was duplicated in every detail 
at the Warner ranch at Cala- 
basas and on the sound stages 
at Burbank. All woodwork was 
designed to indicate both age 
and disrepair. Paint was left 
flaking away and the ground 
was planted with weeds. 

Ida Lupino, Dane Clark and 
Wayne Morris share stellar 
honors in this stirring action- 
packed drama of the Big Sur 
country in California. 

(Bainter Reader) 

Her 22nd Role 

Fay Bainter has given a new 
twist to type casting. 

Having played something like 
21 screen mother roles, Miss 
Bainter’s 22nd — in Warner 
Bros.’ “Deep Valley,” currently 
at the Strand Theatre—is dif- 
ferent. 

“T’ve been either the sweet, 

Whistler-type mother or the 
elegant, society type mother for 
most of my screen career,” she 
says. “Now I’m neither. I’m a 
complaining old harridan —a 
hateful hag,” she explains, re- 
ferring to her role of Ida Lu- 
pino’s mother in “Deep Valley,” 
starring Miss Lupino, Dane 
Clark and Wayne Morris. 

It may come as something of 
a shock to the film audiences, 
she guesses to find this change 
in Mother Bainter. “But to me,” 
she says “it was refreshing as 
though I were playing an in- 
genue.” 

Miss Bainter declares that it 
gives an actress new life to step 
into a completely different type 
of character and keeps one out 
of the proverbial rut. 



EXPLOITATION = = Start it off in the Newspapers 

LIBBY 
The Innocent 

ORDER: Teaser Mat No. 669-301-X 

from Warner Bros.’ Campaign Plan 

Editor, 321 West 44th Street, New 

York City 18, New York. 

FOUR-DAY TEASER CAMPAIGN 

Run ‘em l-a-day, a week before opening, or 

all 4, run-of-paper, carrying slug reminder to 

see regular opening day display ad. 

Ria 

1—“Pa! I think what you mean is— 2 
this is the only dress I’ve got!” 

Combining breathtaking scenic splendor with a hauntingly poignant 
love story,. Warner Bros.’ “Deep Valley” provides a rich mixture of 
visual and emotional experiences plus a picked cast, headed by co-stars 
Ida Lupino, Dane Clark and Wayne Morris. The drama unfolds among 
the wooded mountains that border the sea south of Monterey, in Cali- 
fornia’s Big Sur country. Here, in isolation, the Saul family dwells on 
its shoddy ranch. But their solitude is abruptly disturbed when, over- 
night, a new coastal highway springs into being at their very doorstep. 
Highlights from the story, illustrated above, depict: (1) Cliff Saul 

“That dirty rat —treat- 3—But they'll kill him if 4—“I want the whole town to say: 5—“Please let me go with 
ing us like we were cattle!” they find him!” ‘Libby’s Barry’s wife!’ ” him, Jeff! I love him!” 

(Henry Hull), argues with his shy, retiring daughter Libby (Ida 
Lupino), after a visit from construction supervisor Jeff Barker 
(Wayne Morris). (2) One of the state convicts employed on the road 
gang is hardened, cynical Barry (Dane Clark). (3) Inspired by curiosity, 
even Libby’s mother, Elly (Fay Bainter), puts long-feigned illness aside 
and comes downstairs to join her family. There, with Libby, Cliff tells 
them last night’s mountainslide has set Barry free. (4) Libby and Barry 
meet in a secluded retreat and they fall deeply in love. (5) But Jeff 
intercedes when she attempts to flee with Barry. 

ORDER: Movie-of-the-W eek Mat No. 669-501-X, from Warner Bros.’ 

Campaign Plan Editor, 321 West 44th Street., New York 18, N. Y. 



Windows Easy To Get 

With Right Stills 
ORDER “Deep Valley Co-Op 
Stills’, individually by numbers 

—— indicated, or as set of 7, from 
Warner Bros.’ Campaign Plan 
Editor, 321 W. 44th St., New 
York 18, N.Y. 

For Complete Newspaper Campaign... 

These Woman’s Page Fashion Mats! 

ORDER ALL FASHION MATS by individual number 

as indicated, from Warner Bros.’ Campaign Plan 

Editor, 321 West 44th Street, New York 18, N. Y. Ida Lupino 

Blouses 

T-498 
Keep A Cool Head Casual Arrangement 

Ida Lupino 

, Beachwear 
Mar Mi 1.L.A-466 

at No. 

669-102-X 

IDA LUPINO, lovely star 
of “Deep Valley”, new Warner Ida Lupino 
Bros. drama, models 3 chic, Oculist 
cotton-inspired Caspar Davis T-161 
hats. Above, a white waffle- YOUTHFUL and becoming 
pique roller, with 3-tiered, side- 
swept pom-pom. 

is the coiffure worn here by 
Fay Bainter, currently fea- 
tured in Warner Bros.’ “Deep 
Valley”. The hair, parted at 
the side, is cut short and 

combed into soft ringlets that 
encircle the crown. 

Wayne Morris 

(with his daughter) 
Mat Ne. Music Shops 

W .M.A-377 
669-201-X 

CAPTIVATING 

Wayne Morris 

Fire-fighting Equipment 
W.M. Pub. A-396 White pique again, in a 

crownless model covered in 
lacy black net which’ ties into 
a big bustle bow at the back. 

Dane Clark 

Garden Equipment 
D.C.A-129 

Dane Clark 

= Kitchen Supplies 
IDA LUPINO, star of Warner Bros.’ current film drama, D.C.A-114 

“Deep Valley”, looks like a saucy little gamine in her favorite 
playtime outfit (above), consisting of knee-length blue denims 
and chalky white blouse, hand-painted in brilliant tones of 
red and yellow. A narrow pigskin belt encircles her waist. 

Of wheat-colored linen, this 
narrow-brimmed sailor is 
banded in green grosgrain and 
features bright red poppies and 
a big bow of stiff green tulle. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
FOR YOUR AIR CAMPAIGN 

ON THIS PICTURE 
One 45-second Spot Announcement and one 

10-second Station Break, each allowing time 

for live announcement of theatre and date. 

(80TH ON ONE RECORD) 

While to your local 

WARNER EXCHANGE 

59-MINUTE INTERVIEW 
WITH IDA LUPINO 

In this transcription the star relates interesting off-screen incidents 
that occurred during the filming of "Deep Valley.'' There are many 
plugs both for the picture and for the two male co-stars. This record 
is available individually, in addition to the dual spot announce- 
ments mentioned above, and must be requested separately. 

Ask for “Deep Valley Hollywood Interview Transcription’ 

Write to: 
IMPORTANT! Your request must be accompanied 

by name of radio station and program on which this 
geatischiption will be dmed. Warner Bros. Campaign Plan Editor 

321 West 44th St., New York 18, N.Y. 

SONG — "DEEP VALLEY” 

FOR MUSIC STORE TIE-UPS 

Remick Music Corp. publishes the popular ballad, “Deep 
“a 

Valley,” illustrated at right, which is based on the film's 

musical theme by Max Steiner, with lyrics by Charles 

Tobias. Using stills from your branch set, set up window LUPIN CLARK MORRIS ” 
displays in music shops and at department store music 

counters. AND DON’T FORGET Iccal orchestras, disc jock- 

eys and vocalists for plugs in night clubs and on radio. 



Getting Attention... 

WITH NOVEL NEWSPAPER CONTEST 
Newspaper contest offers guest seats or other suitable rewards to 10 contestants who correctly 

identify the six famous valleys described in the following questions. In case of tie, award prizes 

for 10 best 50-word-or-less letters stating why contestant wants to see “Deep Valley.” Ques- 

tions and answers are: 

1). What valley figured prominently in Amer- in the Bible. What is it? (Answer: THE V AL- 

ica’s struggle for independence? (Answer: LEY OF THE SHADOW OF DEATH— 23rd 

VALLEY FORGE) : Psalm.) 

2) What valley, 276 miles below sea level, is 5) What valley, now a winter sports paradise 
the lowest point in the U. S? (Answer: 7 P P ’ 

was literally a wilderness less than a dozen 

DEATH VALLEY, CAL.) years ago? (Answer: SUN VALLEY, IDAHO) 

3) What valley in the Sierra Nevada range is 
worldetamGus for ‘its rare. scenic: beauty? 6) What picturesque Virginia valley was a Civil 

(Answer: YOSEMITE VALLEY, CAL.) War battleground for both Jackson and 

Sheridan? (Answer: THE SHENANDOAH 

4) The world’s most famous valley is mentioned V ALLEY in the Blue Ridge Mts.) 

WITH DISPLAYS IN YOUR LOBBY 

nt ener erent 
Background scene, and photos of stars, as illustrated, are available 

as 8 x 10's. Blow up and use with suggested copy, and light with 
glaring spot for sunlit effect. Branch stills are shown at left of display. 

ORDER “Deep Valley Setpiece Stills,”’ set of 3, from Warner 

Bros.’ Campaign Plan Editor, 321 West 44th Street, 

New York 18, N. Y. 

een ere 

PORTRAIT OF A POPULAR SCREEN STAR 
(as he looked at a tender age) 

CAN YOU IDENTIFY HIM ? 

1) One year 
ago, PIC 
Magazine 
chose 
him 
as "The 
Year's Out- 
standing 
New Star." 

Als. Fi. $4 

fereen role: LOBBY AND NEWSPAPER CONTEST 
North Atlan- 
tic." Since Set up teaser 40" x 60" display along lines illustrated here, using special 

then, you've Dane Clark child still as shown. Provide mimeographed ballot forms on 

seen him in which patrons record their guess as to star's identity and state, in 25 

Weeees gine words or less, why they like to see him on the screen. In case of tie, choose 

bite notably: winners on basis of best statement. 

"Destination A week before opening, replace child's picture with current still of 

Tokyo"; Pride Dane Clark (from branch set) and announce winners. 

Of The Ma- Same idea can be adapted for a one-day newspaper contest. 
rines" and "A 
Stolen Life." ORDER Special Still (left) “Dane Clark Pub. A-22” from War- 

tee ner Bros.’ Campaign Plan Editor, 321 West 44th Street, 
IF YOU KNOW WHO HE IS, New York 18, N. Y. 

drop your answer in ballot box 

You may win FREE SEATS to see him in ——_—=—=—<=_$_—=—<==_$_$—_$—$—_$—_$—_=_=_—_—_—_—_—<&—£_$—_$—=_$_$_=—=—=&=_=_==&==_=_=_—&x&x——KxK—KK—K—e—_—_ 

Warner Bros.’ new hit 

“DEEP VALLEY” 
AT THIS THEATRE SOON 
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A kiss from a stranger 

led to strange dangers! 

Here’s adventure to thrill 

---and love to enthrall! 

IDA LUPINO 
DEEP IN LOVE! 

DANE GLARK 
DEEPER IN DANGER! 

WAYNE MORRIS 
BORN FOR VENGEANCE! 

limes Dud Soest 
== Fiz 2=F 
BEEFY 

| FAY BAINTER + HENRY HULL + JEAN NEGULESCO « HENRY BLANKE 
SCREEN PLAY BY SALKA VIERTEL AND STEPHEN MOREHOUSE AVERY FROM THE NOVEL BY DAN TOTHEROH « MUSic BY MAX STEINER 

Mat 402—4 cols. x I1 inches (616 lines) 

(This ad also available in three-column size. See page 10A) 
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WARNER BROS present 

IDA LUPINO 
DANE WAYNE 

| CLARK: MORRIS 
; DIRECTED BY PRODUCED BY 

| FAY BAINTER + HENRY HULL « JEAN NEGULESCO : HENRY BLANKE 
SCREEN PLAY BY SALKA VIERTEL AND STEPHEN MOREHOUSE AVERY FROM THE NOVEL BY DAN TOTHEROH + MUSIC BY MAX STEINER 

— 

Mat 306—3 cols. x 12 inches (507 lines) 

(This ad also available in two-column size. See page 7A) 



One kiss from 
a stranger that 
led to strange 

WARNER BROS. 
PRESENT 

IDALUPINO 
FLEEING FOR THEIR LOVE! 

FIGHTING FOR THEIR LIVES! 

MORKIO 
BORN FOR VENGEANCE! 

: DIRECTED BY PRODUCED BY 
WITH 

FAY BAINTER « HENRY HULL * JEAN NEGULESCO - HENRY BLANKE 
SCREEN PLAY BY SALKA VIFRTFI_ AND STEPHEN MOREHOUSE AVERY FROM THE NOVCL CY CAN TOTHERCH + MUSIC BY MAX STEINER 

Mat 403—4 cols. x 11% inches (656 lines) 

(This ad also available in three-column size. See page 11A) 
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FAY BAINTER + HENRY HULL 
OIRECTED BY SCREEN PLAY BY 

JEAN N EGU LESCO SALKA VIERTEL AND 
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@ HENRY BLANKE  wice’se we somes 

Mat 105 

| col. x 9% inches (136 lines) 

Visedededet 

Thundering : 
out of these mountain 
excitement overwhelming 
thrills overpowering! 

THEIR LOVETURNS 
THIS DANGERLAND INTOA 

|VALLEY OF VIOLENCE! 

DA LUPING 
ANE GLARK 

ty i 
| y Beer Z 

FAY BAINTER - HENRY HULL « JEAN NEGULESCO - HENRY BLANKE 
SCREEN PLAY BY SALKA VIERTEL AND STEPHEN MOREHOUSE AVERY FROM THE NOVEL. BY DAN TOTHEROH + MUSIC BY MAX STEINER 

Mat 207—2 cols. x 10 inches (282 lines) 
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Tothis valley hebrought #; 
Strange violence--to 

This woman he brought 
strange love! 

Mat 401—4 cols. x 6% inches (352 lines) 

(This ad also available in three-column size. See page 8A) 

| One kiss from 
z a stranger that 

~ DANE WAYNE 

CLARK - MORRIS 
ange’... VALLEY isin 

JEAN NEGULESCO: HENRY BLANKE 
SCREEN PLAY BY SALKA VIERTEL AND STEPHEN MOREHOUSE AVERY 

F 

(This ad also available in three-column size. | Mat 102 

See page 9A) | col. x 4% inches (62 lines) 
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_WARKER BROS. 

WARNER BROS. present 

IDA LUPINO 
CLARK MOR 

|Z. 

| DEEP VALE 
FAY BAINTER « HENRY HULL » JEAN feGLESCO > HENRY Bae 

SCREEN PLAY BY SALKA VIERTEL AND S 

FROM THE NOVEL BY DAN TOTHEROH + MUSIC BY MAX ioe 

Mat 103 
| col. x 63 inches (89 lines) 

Mat 206—2 cols. x 8 inches (226 lines) 

(This ad also available in three-column size. 
See page 2A. 
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— BAINTER « HENRY HULL * JEAN NEGULESCO - » HENRY B BLANKE © 
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Mat 202—2 cols. x 21 inches (60 lines) 
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Mat 205—2 cols. x 5% inches (152 lines) 
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A story of strong love and Pisin vengeance! 

FAY BAINTER « HENRY HULL + JEAN NEGULESCO - HENRY BLANKE GB) 
SCREEN PLAY BY SALKA VIERTEL AND STEPHEN MOREHOUSE AVERY FROM THE NOVEL BY DAN TOTHEROH + MUSIC BY MAX STEINER 
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Mat 303—3 cols. x 7% inches (312 lines) 
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Mat 30I—3 cols. x 454 inches (192 lines) 

(This ad also available in four-column size. See page 6A) 



One kiss from 
stranger that 
led to strange 

WAYNE DANE 

= ae ee 

li zres 

WITH 

SCREEN PLAY BY SALKA VIERTEL AND STEPHEN MOREHOUSE AVERY FROM THE NOVEL BY DAN TOTHEROH 

HRECTED BY. 

MUSIC BY MAX STEINER 

FAY BAINTER - HENRY HULL « JEAN NEGiLesco HENRY BLANKE 
SCREEN PLAY BY SALKA VIERTEL AND STEPHEN MOREHOUSE AVERY FROM THE NOVEL BY DAN TOTHEROH 

° Mat 20!1—2 Cols. x 1% inches (38 lines) 

WUE} F WithER BROS lee ==, 

FAY BAINTER - HENRY HULL + JEAN TERULESC. HENRY BLANKE 

Lo CARRS 

Mat 302—3 cols. x 7% inches (306 lines) 

(This ad also available in two-column size. See Page 6A) 

. 

Both Ads on One Mat 

Mat 101 

PRODUCED 

JEAN NEGULESCO - HENRY BLANKE 
SCREEN PLAY BY SALKA VIERTEL AND STEPHEN MOREHOUSE AVERY 

* MUSIC BY MAX STEINER FROM THE NOVEL BY DAN TOTHEROH 

| col. x 2% inches (35 lines) 

WAYNE 

FINO CLARK WORK 
om) BROS. 

SCREEN PLAY BY SALKA VIERTEL AND STEPHEN MOREHOUSE AVERY 
MUSIC BY MAX STEINER 

FAY BAINTER » HENRY HU HULL 
JEAN NEGULESCO HENRY ‘BLANKE 

| col. x 13 inches (19 lines) 
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A kiss from a stranger 

led to strange dangers! 

Here’s adventure to thrill 

---and love to enthrall! 

~ DALUPINO 
DEEP IN LOVE! 

DANE CLARK 
DEEPER IN DANGER! 

WAYNE MORRIS. 
BORN FOR VENGEANCE! 

—", ——— = = S 

Veiner Dues 
Di 

FAY BAINTER » HENE. HULL « JEAN NEGULESCO : HENRY BLANKE 
SCREEN PLAY BY SALKA VIERTEL AND STEPHEN MOREHOUSE AVERY FROM THE NOVEL BY DAN TOTHEROH + MUSIC BY MAX STEINER 

Mat 304—3 cols. x 8 inches (342 lines) 

(This ad also available in four-column size. See page 1A) 

in WARNER BROS. 22 
on 

‘ . mee — 

FAY BAINTER « HENRY HULL « JEAN NEGULESCO » HENRY BLANKE 
SCREEN PLAY BY SALKA WIERTEL AND STEPHEN MOREHOUSE AVERY FROM THE NOVEL BY DAN TOTHEROH + MUSIC BY MAX STEINER 

Mat 203—2 cols. x 4 inches (114 lines) 



One kiss from 

a Stranger that 
led to strange 

T WARNER BROS 
PRESENT 

IDALUP 
FLEEING FOR THEIR LOVE! 

+ DINE CLARK 
FIGHTING FOR THEIR LIVES! 

WAYNE MORK 
BORN FOR VENGEANCE! 

—— __——SHSPSEaaaa= 

DIRECTED BY PRODUCED BY 

FAY BAINTER » HENRY HULL « JEAN NEGULESCO - HENRY BLANKE 
SCREEN PLAY BY SALKA VIERTEL AND STEPHEN MOREHOUSE AVERY FROM THE NOVEL BY DAN TOTHEROH « MUSIC BY MAX STEINER 

WITH 

Mat 305—3 cols. x 8% inches (366 lines) 

(This ad also available in four-column size. See page 3A) 

Official Billing Vitaphone Hits 
5 “BRANDING IRONS"... an unusual brand of entertainment. 

Mela echt Bek Scenes from fateful days in the history of the ranch for which 
Pictures, Inc., Presents 5% each branding iron is an official emblem are reenacted in this 

exciting short. 

DA LUPING-DANE GLARK-WAYNE MORRIS 5606.» Technicolor Adventure Spcial—10 in 
100% “RHAPSODY IN RIVETS" . . . a hilarious rhapsody in laughs. 

A distinct novelty in cartoons, as a building is erected to the 
musical score of the Second Hungarian Rhapsody. 

“DEEP VALLEY” a 3310... Blue Ribbon Cartoon in Technicolor—7 mins. 

“CARNIVAL OF SPORTS" . . . sports-thrills in Caracas, capital 
with of Venezuela. Baseball, polo, swimming, bolas, fishing, pear! 

FAY BAINTER — HENRY HULL 20% diving, wild boar hunting and bull fighting are some of varied 
sports highlights covered in this short. 

Screen Play by 3512... Sports Parade. Print by Technicolor—10 mins. 
Salka Viertel and Stephen Morehouse Avery 3% : $ : ; From: the Novel ‘hy Dent Tuthereh we “FOXY DUCKLING" . . . a riotous cavalcade of foxy antics. 

A sleepless fox tries a great variety of remedies to overcome 
Musie Sy Man. Siding Ge, his insomnia, but fails in everyone of his hilarious attempts. 

3704... Technicolor Cartoon—7 mins. 
Directed by Jean Negulesco 25% i 

"HOLLYWOOD WONDERLAND" . . . a grand musical tour 
Produced by Henry Blanke 25% through the Hollywood studios. The machinery behind movie- 

making is a wonderful subject in this fascinating two-reeler. 
A Warner Bros.-First National Picture 5% 3006 . . . Technicolor Special—20 mins. 
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Retouched art in this campaign available as 8 x 10 stills. 

ART PH 0 T 0 S Order from Warner Bros. Campaign Plan Editor, 321 W. 44th St. N.Y.C. 

669—Art L 

669—Art F 669—Art | 669—Art D 

669—Art G 669—Art E 

669—Art K 
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Scanned from the United Artists collection at the 

Wisconsin Center for Film and Theater Research, 

with support from Matthew and Natalie Bernstein. 
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